

Digital Commons @ George Fox University

Archives of Dr. John Brougher

People

1960

Brougher

George Fox University Archives

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_john_brougher

Recommended Citation

George Fox University Archives, "Brougher" (1960). *Archives of Dr. John Brougher*. 3. https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_john_brougher/3

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the People at Digital Commons @ George Fox University. It has been accepted for inclusion in Archives of Dr. John Brougher by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ George Fox University. For more information, please contact arolfe@georgefox.edu.

THEODORE W. ADAMS, M. D.
PHYSICIAN AND SURGEON
512 MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING
PORTLAND 5. OREGON
January 18, 1962

John C. Brougher, M.D. The Vancouver Clinic 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear John:

I have read with great interest your essay on "Sexual Sterilization." I think it is extremely well done and my congratulations to you. I appreciate your quoting me so liberally and feel that possibly if anything were to be deleted possibly some of this might come out although you certainly are perfectly welcome to use it if you so desire. Again my congratulations and thanks for letting me read this paper.

Very sincerely yours,

Ted

The odore W. Adams, M.D.

TWA:cl

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98105

School of Medicine
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

November 15, 1965

John C. Brougher, M. D. 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear Doctor Brougher:

This is to extend to you my personal invitation to the Postgraduate Course in Obstetrics & Gynecology here in Seattle on December 1, 2, and 3, 1965.

As you will note on the enclosed program, this is a two and a half day course which is unique because 1) the topics are to be presented only by the guest faculty, 2) demonstration of practical office and hospital procedures on Thursday morning, and 3) there will be ample time allowed for you to ask questions. The faculty includes five guest instructors who are nationally known as outstanding teachers.

On Thursday morning, new, practical, clinical procedures will be demonstrated in small groups. We hope to have no more than 10 in each group, enabling close observation and discussion of the procedures. It is hoped that many or all of the demonstrations can be included for each individual. The following demonstration of techniques will be: amniocentesis for obtaining fluid for Rh determination, fetal heart monitoring for the office, insertion of intrauterine devices, culdoscopy, blood volume, pregnancy and coagulation tests, Achilles tendon reflex tests for evaluation of thyroid status.

I need your support in making this a successful course, and I hope to see you here in December.

With warm regards,

Sincerely yours,

Charles A. Hunter, M. D. Professor and Chairman

at

Enclosure

SANDOZ



MEDICAL DEPARTMENT • WEST COAST -

January 13, 1959

John C. Brougher, M.D. The Vancouver Clinic 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear Dr. Brougher:

I too hope that the New Year will be filled with good things.

I note that the manuscript on Bellergal is in the hands of Northwest Medicine. Shall keep my fingers crossed.

Early this year we plan to introduce Mellaril (3-methylmercapto-10-/2'-N-methyl-piperidyl-2")-ethyl-1-7 phenothiazine-hydrochloride), which looks most promising as a tranquilizing agent, judging from the numerous and extensive studies in this country and abroad. It is a phenothiazine and in 4,000 or more cases, no Parkinsonism has been reported, no usual extrapyramidal symptoms and no cases so far of blood dyscrasia or liver damage. Can you evaluate it for anxiety and tension?

With best regards,

Sincerely,

SANDOZ PHARMACEUTICALS

Harry Althouse

HA:JL

SANDOZ PHARMACEUTICALS

DIVISION OF SANDOZ CHEMICAL WORKS, INC.

MAIN OFFICE AND LABORATORIES
HANOVER NEW JERSEY

WEST COAST OFFICE . 450 SUTTER ST. SAN FRANCISCO 8, CALIF.

Reply to

TELEPHONE YUKON 6-2454-5

March 27th, 1957

John C. Brougher, M.D. The Vancouver Clinic 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear Dr. Brougher:

It is very good of you to offer us reprints of your article "Treatment of Leg Cramps in Pregnancy". If you can spare 50 reprints, please send collect, along with reprints of your forthcoming article which is to appear in the American Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology.

I hope the Bellergal study is progressing.

With best regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

SANDOZ PHARMACEUTICALS

Harry Althouse

FERTILITY and STERILITY

A Journal Devoted to the Clinical Aspects of Infertility

Sponsored by
The American Society for the Study of Sterility

ASSOCIATE EDITORS

C. Lee Buxton, M.D.
Alan F. Guttmacher, M.D.
Somers H. Sturgis, M.D.

M. EDWARD DAVIS, M.D., Editor 5841 Maryland Ave., Chicago 37, Ill. January 8, 1959

EDITORIAL BOARD

Richard Blandau, M.D. Willis E. Brown, M.D. Myron Fincher, D.V.M. Paul Getzoff, M.D. Louis Hellman, M.D. Robert S. Hotchkiss, M.D. S. Leon Israel, M.D. Deborah C. Leary, M.D. John MacLeod, Ph.D. Joe V. Meigs, M.D. Lewis Michelson, M.D. George N. Papanicolaou, M.D. W. T. Pommerenke, M.D. A. E. Rakoff, M.D. I. C. Rubin, M.D. Fred A. Simmons, M.D. Abraham Stone, M.D. Pendleton Tompkins, M.D. B. Bernard Weinstein, M.D. A. I. Weisman, M.D.

BOOK REVIEWS J. P. Greenhill, M.D. John C. Brougher, M.D. The Vancouver Clinic 111 West 39th Street Vancouver, Washington

Dear Dr. Brougher:

My editorial committee did not approve your excellent paper, "Sinografin" An Opaque Media for Hysterosalpingography, for publication in Fertility and Sterility because we have already scheduled another paper on the same subject for an early number of our Journal. Our very limited space for manuscripts in the six numbers we publish each year necessitates a careful selection of subjects presented.

Thank you so much for submitting your manuscript to our Journal.

Sincerely yours,

M. Edward Davis, M.D.

M. Laurel bours. M

MED/av